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PARKS AND RECREATION BOARD RECOMMENDATION 20220328-B1 
 
Date: March 28, 2022 
 
Subject: Permanent and Temporary Use of Parkland at Govalle Neighborhood Park  
 
Motioned By: Vice-Chair Richard DePalma Seconded By: Board Member Lisa Hugman  
 
Recommendation 
 
The Parks and Recreation Board recommends that the City Council approve the 
permanent use and temporary use (not to exceed 60 days) of parkland located at Govalle 
Neighborhood Park and Southern Walnut Creek Trail (5200 Bolm Road.) Total 
mitigation fee is $67,818.   
 
 
Vote:  Vice-Chair Richard DePalma made a motion to recommend City Council approve 

the permanent use and temporary use (not to exceed 60 days) of parkland located at 
Govalle Neighborhood Park and Southern Walnut Creek Trail (5200 Bolm Road.) 
Total mitigation fee is $67,818; Board Member Lisa Hugman seconded the motion. 
The motion passed on a vote of 8-0 with Board Member Patrick Moore abstaining, 
Board Member Anna Di Carlo absent and one vacancy.  

 
For:  Chair Dawn Lewis, Vice-Chair Richard DePalma, Board Members Nina Rinaldi, Sarah 

Faust, Lisa Hugman, Nancy Barnard, Kim Taylor and Laura Cottam-Sajbel 
 
Against:  
 
Abstain: Board Member Patrick Moore.  
 
Absent:  Board Member Anna Di Carlo 
 
Attest:  [Staff or board member can sign] 
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